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Dr E Tully MB BCh BAO DFRSH MRCGP 

Dr N Ware MB BS BSc DRCOG MRCGP 

Dr J Dalton BM MRCGP DFRSH DCH 

Dr N Abel BM BS MRCGP 

Dr T Chambers BSc MBChB DRCOG MRCGP 

Dr P Milsom MBBS MRCGP DFFP DRCOG 

DMH  

Dr L Garnham MB ChB 

Dr J Burton MB ChB  
Dr C Isaac MB BS       
Trainees:  

Dr M Whitehead MB BS 

 

Our Doctors: 

Monday - Thursday 

8.30am - 12.30pm  

2.00pm - 6.00pm  

6.30pm - 8.00pm 

Friday 

8.30am -12.30pm 

2.00pm - 6.00pm 

Surgery Times (by appointment): 

Out of Hours Service: 111

Visit the Surgery Monday - Friday: 

8.30am - 6.00pm 

Or telephone between: 

8.30am - 5.30pm 
Or 24/7 via Online Access to make/cancel 

appointments, order repeat prescriptions, 

access your medical record etc at a time to 

suit  you.  

Opening Times: 

When you have finished reading the Newsletter, please leave it in the Waiting Room for others to read.  Thank you. 

Our Nurse Practitioners:   

Advanced Nurse Practitioner Anita Peake 
Advanced Nurse Practitioner Charlotte King 
Paramedic Practitioner: Ashley Bulpitt 
Paramedic Practitioner: Joanne Saunders 

HEALTH MATTERS 

Our Pharmacy Techs:  

Katy Griffin      Sharon Hunt 

 

Our First Contact Physio:   

Tom Hirst          

Covid Working:  
We continue to ask patients to wear 
face masks to protect themselves 
and others when attending for 
appointments at the surgery.  We 
are unable to supply these and ask 
that you bring your own. 

Our Care-Coordinator:   

Steph Coulson 

Our Community Connectors:   
Liz Denbury     Veronica Shaw 

It is with both sadness 
and gratitude that we 
announce the retirement 
of Dr Tully at the end of 
March, after 30 years of 
dedicated service at 
Northlands GP surgery. 
 
Dr TullyÕs journey in 
medicine began after 
school in Omagh and 
medical training at 
QueenÕs University, 
Belfast. She trained for 
general practice in North 
Yorkshire before making 
her way to Calne, via 
Bermuda, where she 
joined Northlands at 
Easter in 1994. 

Throughout the years, Dr Tully has provided 
compassionate care to countless patients, 
earning the respect and admiration of 
colleagues and the community alike. Her 
warmth, kindness, and dedication will be 
deeply missed. 
 
As she embarks on this well-earned 
retirement, we wish her a future filled with 
joy, relaxation, and all the things she loves. 
 
Thank you, Dr Tully, for everything you have 
done for Northlands and for the many lives 
you have touched. 
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